
  
  

 

 

  

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

19th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Many thanks to all of you who have managed to get pupils to school on time this week. We 
are starting to see a difference. We still have more room for improvement but the start of the 
day for each class is working well.  
 
Southwark Youth Parliament Update 
 
Dear Spa Camberwell, 

So far, I have attended four Southwark Youth Parliament meetings.  The most recent one 

was Wednesday evening.   Southwark wants to listen to young people’s opinions about how 

the neighbourhoods can be transformed to create more open spaces, so we talked about 

getting young people’s views on this. We also talked about how to help more young people 

get into work by giving them more opportunities.  

I am enjoying my time with the Southwark Youth Parliament; I am really learning a lot! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Training for families 
We are continuing our family training programme next week.  

 
Independence and Teenagers 

Wednesday January 24th 9.15am 
 
 

Please do call the office to let them know if you would like to attend.  
There is still time to complete the training survey. The link is here: Family Training Survey 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/xPJBexYjzZ


  

  
 

 

  

 
 
 
ParentPay 
Please accept our apologies. There was a problem with Parent Pay and secondary school 
meals. It seems no payments were debited between October and December. The office staff 
will give you a call next week if there are still any issues to address. 
 
Contact Details 
Please make sure we have up to date contact details for you. We often send messages by 
text and we don’t want you to miss them.  
 
Pantomime 
All tickets for secondary aged pupils have been allocated for the pantomime. We are all 
looking forward to Tuesday evening and will let you know how it goes.  
 
 

Best wishes,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 


